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November 1, 2018 

 
 
 
J. P. (Toby) Hill, President 
The Hill Group 
3880 39th Square 
Vero Beach, FL 32960 
 
Dear Mr. Hill: 
 
Thank you for contacting the Florida Public Service Commission (PSC) about the sale of Vero Beach Electric 
Utility to Florida Power & Light Company (FPL).  Your comments are included in the docket correspondence 
for Commissioners and staff to review.  You can find additional case information on the PSC’s website, 
www.FloridaPSC.com:  click on the Clerk’s Office tab, then click Dockets, and enter the docket number:  
#20170235, or #20170236 (either will work). 
 
On July 2, 2018, the PSC voted to issue a Proposed Agency Action approving FPL’s requested accounting 
treatment for recording the Vero Beach Electric Utility purchase.  To be clear, the PSC has no jurisdiction to 
approve or disapprove the  sale itself, and can only consider the accounting treatment and related issues before 
the Commission. 
 
Since there were four protests to the PSC’s Proposed Agency Action, the Commission was required by law to 
set this matter for hearing. The evidentiary hearing was held on October 9 in Tallahassee, where Commissioners 
heard from attending parties and members of the public.  A decision is expected on November 27. 
 
Thank you again for your correspondence.     
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Beverlee S. DeMello 
       Assistant Director 
 
cc:  Office of the Clerk 
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